
Docket Optical System - Proposed Oakley Power Plant (Docket # 09-AFC-4) 

  
I am writing you to voice my opposition for the proposed power plant PG&E would like to construct. I live in the 
Big Break area of Oakley. I do not want a power plant literally in my backyard. I find it very convenient that this 
matter is being discussed on March 15th at 10:00 am, when most people are at work and unable to attend. 
Oakley is a city for young families, this power plant will increase asthma, lung cancer and decrease the overall 
health of Oakley. It is obvious that PG&E is trying get a ruling passed before July 1st 2011 when they will be 
subjected to new more stricter federal EPA permit regulations. I think with PG&E's recent history they need to 
be held to the strictest standard possible.  
Thank you for your time, 
Sincerely, 
  
Paula Flud 
97 Cresta Blanca Ct. 
Oakley, Calif. 9461 
  

From:    <Fludcpan@aol.com>
To:    <publicadviser@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    3/13/2011 4:01 PM
Subject:   Proposed Oakley Power Plant (Docket # 09-AFC-4)
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